
From: Martha Anderson <summrshere@btinternet.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/8/2012 4:47:24 AM 
Subject: Re: Success!

Hi Katharine;

I need to breathe today, review and see if I now have any questions. I have emailed Sen Lourie and
Greg Ryberg that it is now successfully resolved and I am enrolled.

But I do want to give you the head's up to avoid any further unpleasantness.....Folks outside of the
sate of SC are not getting word about this. My friend's in italy don't get the State paper so I have
emailed them and they are looking into it. My friend in Missouri has not heard about it either. Can not 
the SC Department of Revenue send out letters to let people outside of SC know? This isa right old 
mess and I am sure the Governor does not want this to result in more and more folks coming out and 
say they have not been told.....

Thank you, again, Katharine.

Warm regards,

Martha-Elizabeth

On 8 Nov 2012, at 01:16, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

> Great news! Please let me know if you have any other questions.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> -----Original Message -----
> From: Martha Anderson [mailto:summrshere@btinternet.com]
> Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 03:23 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Success!
>
> Dear Katharine;
>
> I have gotten an email that I have successfully logged into-and everything is in order. Thank you so 
very much for your help and assistance!
>
> All the Best,
>
> Martha-Elizabeth
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